President- Keyana Boka
The Kentucky General Assembly met and approved the budget last night. There will be only a 1.5% cut to education funding rather than a 2.5% cut. The assembly has also approved the WKU science building project. The only variable in the process right now is what the CPE recommendation on tuition increase will be. On April 15, President Ransdell will be attending the SGA Senate meeting to inform us on his/university agenda. On the Friday Board of Regents meeting, President Boka voted to approve numerous measures.
Executive Vice President- Mark Reeves
Keep in mind that the budget process has started on campus, and final decisions should be coming soon. Give VP Reeves any feedback on medical services that you would like to see from WKU Health Services next year.
Administrative Vice President- Nicki Seay
Org. Aid will meet tomorrow at the regular time.
Speaker of the Senate- Paige Settles
The Speaker of the Senate elections will be held on April 15. Please encourage fellow students to attend senate.
Chief of Staff- Brad Cockrel
A taste testing was held for the new menu at RedZone next semester.
Director of Public Relations- Laura Harper
Please like, share, or comment on social media advertisements for the debate tomorrow night.
Director of Academic and Student Affairs
Hannah is currently working on the Society of Distinguished Graduates Application.
Director of Information Technology
I added a new link on the SGA website to pay for a parking citation.
Academic Affairs
The committee is about halfway through evaluating the Study Abroad applications.
Campus Improvements
Anyone who’s interested in being a member of the Campus Improvements committee needs to meet at the stage after today’s meeting. Various issues need to be addressed.
Legislative Research
If you have a bill or resolution to be put in the agenda, make sure you meet with Jay Todd before second read.
Public Relations
None.
Student Affairs
Student Affairs has two bills up for first read this week. The deadline for Summer Session Scholarships is this Friday.
University Committee Report
Sarah Hazelip attended the University Athletic Committee meeting. There will be a new process for implementing rules for the NCAA. In the Sunbelt Conference, WKU took 2nd place for most graduate students. We took 4th place in Conference USA.
Judicial Council Report
A new judicial council opinion has been issued about joint campaigning. Chief Justice Church will not be seeking a re-nomination for next year.
Student Speakers
Elizabeth McGrew encouraged the SGA to get involved with the community garden.
Tyler Scaff was appointed to serve as the Campus Improvements Committee Chair. This appointment was approved by the senate, and Scaff was sworn in by Chief Justice Seth Church.
Bill 6-14-S passed.
Bill 4-14-S passed.
Resolution 5-14-S was moved to the Student Affairs Committe to appear for Second Read at next week’s meeting.
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